
 

 

EC0-News – November 

 

 
Book Swap 

We now have a book swap at the front of school 

where you can swap or donate books for your 

leisure.    

 

 

School News 
As an Eco-council we are making sure that we 

continue to re-use and recycle throughout the school 

day.  
All of the classes in school have a box to recycle 

whiteboard pens, glue sticks, felt tip pens, biros and 

batteries.  

The staff room now has a recycling box for the staff 

lunches and snacks.  

Did you know you can recycle crisp packets at the local 

co-op? 

 

A huge Thankyou… 

To Poppy for all her fundraising efforts during her 

conker sales in school, Upholland Hub and Roby Mill 

Pumpkin Patch.  She raised a grand total of 

£129.39 

As an eco-council we have decided to give each class 

their own plant to look after and take care of.  These 

will be presented during House plant week from 

January 9th 2023 

Following our environmental review in September we 

identified that whilst we have planted lots of trees 

around our school grounds and we have lots of 

planting beds, we don’t actually have a lot of plants 
inside school.  

 

Our next Eco-council meeting will take 

place on Tuesday 31st January until 

4.10pm 

Pre-loved Uniform 

The school council are responsible for our pre-

loved uniform sale.  If you have any donations of 

uniform in good condition, then please send 

them into school.  Also if you would like to have 

a look at our uniform sale, then please feel free 

to stop by the office. 

 

 


